
英語版 

Regarding the Payment of Water and Sewage Bills 
 

If your income or profits have deceased due to novel coronavirus (COVID19) and you cannot 

pay your water or sewage bills, please call us. 

 

People living in regions other than Hikawa-chō or Shimamura-chō 

Where 

 Izumo Office of Waterworks and Sewage (Izumo jōge suidō kyoku) 

Phone number 

 ０８５３ʷ２１ʷ３５１１ 

When 

 Weekdays, ８：３０ – １７：１５ 

 

People living in the Hikawa-chō or Shimamura-chō regions 

Where 

 Hikawa Shinji Waterworks Business Association (Hikawa Shinji suidō kigyō dan) 

Phone number 

 ０８５３―７２ʷ８２１５ 

When 

 Weekdays, ８：３０ – １７：１５ 

 

 

 

  


